
 

20 March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
In assembly yesterday Mrs Pearce spoke to all our Year 10s about what's coming up 
next term to help prepare them for their future career pathways: 
 

• In Personal Development lessons students will be covering career related 
topics including how to map a career path, learning about employment rights & 
responsibilities, understanding the importance of employability skills and carrying 
out CV writing 

 
• On Thursday 26 June your young person will have the opportunity to go to East 

Surrey College and on Monday 7 July they will visit Reigate College for subject 
taster sessions. 

 
• On Tuesday 8 and Wednesday 9 July, your young person will have two days out 

of school to experience life in the workplace. We would like your help with this 
initiative by taking your young person to your own workplace for these days or to 
arrange for them to shadow another family member or friend. Please note 
that students who are on their DofE Silver expedition will be required to carry out 
work experience on 8 July only. We will be in touch in the next couple of weeks 
with further information, but wanted to give you the opportunity to begin thinking 
about what options you might have for this. 

 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs M Basso 
Senior Deputy Headteacher 
 


